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It is our endeavor to serve the public interest. Station KJMM 105.3 FM 
broadcast programming responsive to issues of concern to the state of 
Oklahoma and its listening public. The following is a brief description of these 
issues and the station's most significant programming treatment of them: 
Issues important to this quarter including the following: Doing an in-studio  
interview with representatives of Life Senior Services and Friendship Church 
about a Free community event  providing information about support services 
available for seniors and caregivers.   

 Also, two of our programming staff taking a trip to Rogers State University to 
speak to the students in the Audio Production course this semester. They 
talked about their careers in Broadcasting, discussed the industry, and 
answered questions the students had in various areas of radio broadcasting.   
 
Finally, KJMM and KGTO teamed up with TTCU to giveaway free turkey’s to 
the community for Thanksgiving again this year. Going out to a TTCU location 
at a designated time, and having the public show up to receive a free turkey on 
a first come first serve basis.           

 

 


